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Veronica,

SABRE Technology Solutions would like to offer the following comment
regarding R97058A - Add ability to use a TSP's proprietary identifier when
a trading partner's DUNS number has not yet been issued, or may not exist.

Supporting documentation for this standard references the capacity release
process only.  STS would like to request that whatever procedures put in
place for DUNS numbers or the lack thereof, apply to all business processes
not just capacity release.

Thanks, Veronica.
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